
December 2022

　Shintec Hozumi Co., Ltd. has decided to discontinue sales of two Transport Robots and 
postpone the launch of one of the series. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience 
this may cause to our customers and other parties concerned.

◆Discontinued products

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support.
We will continue to supply parts and perform repairs until the support discontinuation date.

<For inquiries regarding this matter>
　Department: FS Sales Department Customer Service Office AS Group
　E-Mail：service-now@shcl.co.jp
　TEL: ＋81-561-35-5740

◆Product Launch Postponement

The new launch date will be announced as soon as it is determined.

<For inquiries regarding this matter>
　Department: FS Sales Department Customer Service Office
　TEL：＋81-561-35-5760
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